
On June 1st, 2024, the sixth annual SEP Gridiron Club / Alumni Golf Outing will be held at Toad Valley Golf Course. We
will have a shotgun start beginning at 8:00 am. The monies raised will award a scholarship through SEP Dollars for
Scholars on behalf of the Gridiron Club. The annual scholarship began in the spring of 2019. All remaining funds will be
used to directly impact the Southeast Polk Football program.

You may support the Gridiron Club in three different ways:

● Hole Sponsorship: $160.00
Will receive a custom hole sign placed on the course during the event and recognition in the SEP football program
for the 2023 season.

● Foursome: $360.00 ($90.00 per player)
Will receive 4 spots in the outing, two drink tickets (per player) and a meal during the event.

● Hole Sponsorship plus a foursome in the Event: $520.00
Will receive a custom hole sign placed on the course during the event, recognition in the SEP football program for
the 2023 season, and a foursome for the event on Saturday, June 3rd at Toad Valley Golf Course.

There are two ways to sign-up to play in the event or to sponsor a hole:

1. Send this document & payment to:
SEP Gridiron Club
2217 Weatherstone CT SW
Altoona, IA 50009

2. Visit sepfootball.com to pay via Venmo:@sepgridironWe will then contact you for additional registration
details.

Company Name for the Sponsor Sign: _________________________________________________________

Contact Name: _______________________________ Email:______________________________________

Names of Golfers (If applicable)

1._____________________________________ Email: __________________________________________

2. ____________________________________ Email: ___________________________________________

3. ____________________________________ Email: ___________________________________________

4. ____________________________________ Email: ___________________________________________

The Southeast Polk Gridiron Club is a nonprofit organization that raises funds for the SEP Gridiron Club annual Scholarship. Additional funds will be used for various
costs that impact current SEP football players in the program.


